
Project Update: October 2010 
 
The community training sessions have so far been going well with the community members 
representing the areas around Akara hills; these include Kadenge, Kadhayi, Kanyaboli. During the 
training sessions most of the community members raised questions on tree nursery preparation 
and agro-forestry issues. The forestry department sent in one of their staff members to teach the 
community on nursery preparation while issues of agro-forestry were presented by our team 
members. 

 


